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Concentration camps.  This is my immediate and only thought when I read the proposal to create large campsites
that are strictly enforced.  Please do not fool yourselves into thinking that you would be creating something
different.

Portland does need solutions to help people off the streets, but they need to be humane. Don’t villiainize and further 
victimize those who are suffering the most, with the least social capital. 

I appreciate the work behind this group of resolutions and the commitment of Council to find solutions for
addressing homelessness. Creating concentration camps just isn’t one of them.

Sent from my iPhone
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